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PUBLIC NOTICE AND OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC 
COMMENTS RE REQUIREMENTS FOR 

PROPOSED LOCAL FORM FOR CHAPTER 13 PLANS  
FILED IN THE WESTERN DISTRICT OF OKLAHOMA 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in lieu of utilizing the newly 
developed Official Chapter 13 Form for plans, the Bankruptcy Court for the 
Western District of Oklahoma is considering instead the adoption of a Local 
Chapter 13 Form for all plans filed in Chapter 13 cases in this Judicial District. 
The proposed local Chapter 13 Plan is now posted on the Court’s website at 
http://www.okwb.uscourts.gov. This proposed mandatory form plan is 
prompted by changes to the national rules, which are expected to become 
effective as of December 1, 2017.  Since the comment period has expired, 
the proposed form has been withdrawn to prevent misuse.

Public comments are hereby solicited and welcomed and may be 
submitted in writing no later than August 1, 2017, and mailed to the 
Bankruptcy Court at the following address: 

U.S. Bankruptcy Court  
Attn: Judy Morgan 

Chambers of the Honorable Janice D. Loyd  
215 Dean A. McGee Avenue, Suite 228  

Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

or emailed to: judy_morgan@okwb.uscourts.gov. Comments may be set forth 
in the body of a letter or email or may be included in a separate attached 
document. 

Dated: June 1, 2017 By the Court  
Janice D. Loyd 
Chief Bankruptcy Judge 
Western District of Oklahoma 


